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November 5, 1995

TO: Donna Pitzer
Oil Conservation Division

FROM: Donna Williams
Meridian Oil Inc.
915-688-6943

Donna,

Here is another C104 naming Sid Richardson as the gas gatherer. The field talked to Jerry
Sexton and he wanted them to go ahead and hook the gas line instead of continual venting. The line
was hooked up at 1pm on Saturday November 4, 1995. We are still testing the well trying to get the
GOR straightened out but with this C104, this should allow us to cotinue moving/saling production.
Call me if you have any questions, 915-688-6943. Thanks



